

September 9, 2025

Dear Nutley High School Families,

On behalf of the entire NHS PTO Board, we are pleased to welcome you all to the 2025-2026 school year!

The PTO is here to support our students, teachers, and staff of Nutley High School through volunteer efforts.

Your generous donations allow us to support the following initiatives:

- Gifting start-up funds for each class
- Annual scholarship awards for our seniors
- Teacher Appreciation Week
- Refreshments for our seniors on graduation day

We encourage you to:

- Become a member of the PTO. Annual membership dues are \$20.00.
- Register on PT board at: https://nhs.ptboard.com (school code 7BYREA).
- Attend our monthly PTO meetings to stay connected and informed (held virtually).
- Follow us on Facebook for updates.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions, concerns, or even suggestions - we're here to listen and collaborate! Email us at: Nutleyhighschoolpto@gmail.com.

2025/2026 PTO Meetings Dates:

====,==================================	
Oct 15 th 7pm to 7:30pm	Nov 12 th 7pm to 7:30pm
Jan 14 th 7pm to 7:30pm	Mar 11 th 7pm to7:30pm
May 13 th 7pm to 7:30pm	

Here's to a fantastic year ahead!

Warm regards,

Gina Thomas and Beth Teifert, *Co-Presidents*Jessica Eastman and Joanna Robertazzi, *Co-Vice Presidents*Tricia del Greco and Teresa Turano, *Co-Treasurers*Joanna Buset Bitten, *Corresponding Secretary*Jacqueline Ramos, *Recording Secretary*